
May 21, 2007

Dear Praying Friend,

What a wonderful joy it is to serve the Lord with you 
in the cause of world evangelization!  The goodness 
of God is overwhelming! We rejoice to serve in this 
capacity with you as our partners in prayer.

Since our letter last month, I have been privileged to 
see seven churches make financial decisions for giving to missions. I preached in 
RI, MI, AL,  and NC. I am pleased to report that each church responded positively 
for the opportunity to give so that others may know. 

The Fellowship Tract League invited me to come and preach their annual meeting. I 
took this opportunity as this one group has done so much to help the servants of 
the Lord in mission around the globe. It was a memorable meeting; I am grateful 
for what this group has done in supplying Seed to the Sowers with our agency and 
many others.

I am pleased to report to you that my work with Ambassador Baptist College 
students has concluded for the semester. They have determined to provide the 
Bible online in languages other than English that are based on the same text as the 
King James. I encourage you to view their project’s work at http://
www.swoosher.net/aletheia and http://thefrenchbible.com/ They will be working on 
the Russian language next year, and I will continue to help them.

On a personal note, as you can tell by the enclosure, John our son is graduating 
from High School. We appreciate so many of you who have invested much in him 
over the years. We know you will not be able to attend his ceremony; nor do we 
send this in expectation of a gift.  We merely covet your prayers in the days ahead 
as he makes decisions about God’s course for his life and the college to which he 
should go. Please pray for him as you never have before, and for this you have our 
thanks.

I am excited about next month. I will speak at three missionary-training weeks. Of 
course I will be with WWNTBM, as well as with two other agencies. Please pray for 
wisdom to fulfill God’s will in these opportunities. 

Sincerely yours,
John M. O’Malley

John M. O’Malley

 PO Box 1374 Kings Mountain, North Carolina 28086


 Tel: 704.730.1440    johnomalley@wwntbm.com
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